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QUESTIONS AT ANY TIME TO CABINET PORTFOLIO HOLDERS 
 

 
Response by the Portfolio Holder: 
 
The Transforming Education Team had been made aware prior to the Cabinet 
meeting on the 9th March that the Welsh Government was planning to publish a non-
statutory guidance about conducting school reorganisation consultations during the 
pandemic, but were assured that consultations could still be undertaken in the 
current circumstances.  The guidance was issued on the 12th March.  The Team 
have taken additional steps to ensure that any consultations that started after the 
12th March to ensure that consultations are fair and inclusive recognising the unique 
circumstances in which they are taking place during the coronavirus pandemic, e.g. 
extending the time period, creating a video to inform stakeholders, publicising the 
consultation in local newspapers and putting posters in local areas, advising of the 
consultation. 

 


